
 

January 2023 

The Legislature has adjourned until February 21st.  The Ford Government continues to make 
announcements regarding healthcare that are aimed at improving access to care through 
surgery clinics outside of hospitals and easing the way for health care workers in other 
provinces to work in Ontario.  Also, pharmacists are now able to prescribe medications in 13 
different circumstances.  
 
The second phase of Regulations attached to the Fixing Long Term Care Act are to begin soon 
and OLTCC has submitted comment and continues to participate at various stakeholder tables.  
OLTCC is also looking ahead to Budget 2023 expected to be tabled in late March. 


